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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 19/20: 164 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 20/06/2019.  
 
Unfortunately we are unable to provide you with the information requested as: 
 
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 on behalf of our Community 
Equipment Services. Could you answer the attached questions please? 

  
If you do not have a Community Equipment Service please not feel that you have to reply to this 
request.  We are only interested in Trusts that do. 
 
Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust does not have a Community Equipment Service. 
This service is run by Northamptonshire Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust, who may hold 
the information which you have requested. Their website is: https://www.nhft.nhs.uk/  
 
 

https://www.nhft.nhs.uk/

